
Minutes from the Sports Sub-Committee: 

The Sports Sub-Committee met on Thursday, May 8, 2025 to discuss the sports applicants 
for the sports council. We discussed the following topics during the meeting. 

Present were: Melissa Price, Chuck Heeman and Brenda Leisy 

 

The group decided the sports council would meet under the umbrella of the Scotts Bluff 
Area Visitors Bureau and would change their name to West Nebraska Sports Council. 

Melissa Price will be working to update the current logo.  

We selected 14 members to serve because it is likely a few might drop off if they are having 
problems with attendance or serving their term. 

The members selected are: 

Kelly Kiraly/David Kiraly 

Darla Grumbles 

Jeremy Becker 

Chis Stillahn 

Tevia Daly 

Ashley Hobbs 

Krista Sarchet 

Jesse Fitzke 

Tim Koob 

Elli Wolf 

Mathew Baker 

Mary Saucedo 

Brittany Croufutt  

 

The sub-committee determined the first scope of work would include the following: 

Define our purpose 



Consider bylaws if needed 

Identify two sports events for 2026 

Support the sports efforts of area clubs 

Work on sports-guide 

Update tourism website to include guide 

 

The group will have a meet and greet at Papa Moon (the farm) on June 2 from 6:00-7:30 to 
meet each other and discuss moving forward. At the event Brenda will give the Welcome, 
Chuck and Melissa will discuss purpose and function of the committee. 

The West Nebraska Sports Council will have the party deck at Oregon Trail Park on July 8 for 
the All-Star game. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


